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Increase in impact factor – again

Again the impact factor has increased for Dental
Traumatology. Our new impact factor is now 1.316,
which means that we have almost doubled our impact
factor in the past years. With all the limitations of
drawing conclusion on the impact factor it shows after
all that Dental Traumatology, both our journal and our

field of research are in strong development. Thank you
for your contribution.

Lars Andersson
Editor in Chief
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